Today October 17th was Dr. Shinichi Suzuki's 126th birthday.

(2024/10/17up)

It was a clear blue sky fine day against the weather forecast. The sunshine in the calm and peaceful environment made me remember last year's memorial tour by the worldwide teacher trainers.

Global warming is extreme, and what a surprise to hear the chirping of bell crickets and cicadas at the same time!

Several violin pieces from text book including 'Kirakiraboshi' were devoted to Dr. Suzuki. His slight voice was heard 'You played very well except for bad points' which gave me great motivation for further challenge in my life.







